## GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Board of Zoning Adjustment



September 5, 2018

Martin P. Sullivan Sullivan & Barros, LLP msullivan@sullivanbarros.com

Re: BZA Application No. 19731

Dear Applicant,

The Office of Zoning has received your request dated September 5, 2018. Please be advised that pursuant to Subtitle Y § 600.2 of the Zoning Regulations your case is hereby **WITHDRAWN**. No further action on your part is necessary.

SINCERELY,

**CLIFFORD W. MOY Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment Office of Zoning** 

Telephone: (202) 727-6311 Facsimile: (202) 727-6072 E-Mail: dcoz@dc.gov Web Site: www.dcoz.dc.gov